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Comments: Hello-

 

I am concerned about the proposed legislation that would affect the maintenance and installation of fixed anchors

for climbing. While I understand that we don't want our wilderness areas covered in bolted sport routes and

encouraging large groups of inexperienced recreators, the use of fixed anchors is critical to our safety for trad

climbing for certain routes and also for reducing risk, impact to foliage, and descending safely.

 

Please reconsider the language and intent of the legislation, in consultation with local guides and pro climbers

who can explain and effectively represent the considerable risks here.

 

Thank you!


